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Sarasota Concert Association presents the National Symphony Orchestra 
featuring Grammy Award-winning violinist Hilary Hahn March 24 

Sarasota, FL (February 13, 2025)–The Sarasota Concert Association (SCA) presents the 
National Symphony Orchestra on Monday, March 24, 2025, at 7:30 p.m. at the Van Wezel 
Performing Arts Hall. Under the baton of Music Director Gianandrea Noseda, the orchestra 
will present a program featuring internationally-acclaimed violinist Hilary Hahn. 

A three-time Grammy Award-winning violinist renowned for her virtuosic technique and 
expressive interpretations, Hilary Hahn joins the Orchestra in Brahms’ Violin Concerto—a 
work of virtuosity and beauty.  

Gianandrea Noseda also leads the orchestra in Beethoven’s Symphony No. 5, and Carlos 
Simon’s dynamic Four Black American Dances. 

Noseda has been at the helm of the National Symphony Orchestra, the resident orchestra at the 
Kennedy Center, since 2017. His dynamic leadership brings a fresh and powerful energy to every 
performance, and his collaboration with the orchestra has garnered critical acclaim. 

Tickets are available at www.SCAsarasota.org or call the Box Office at (941) 966-6161.  
 

The attached photos are courtesy of the artists. Please contact Carrie@SCAsarasota.org for 
additional concert information, full biographies, or photos.  
 
About the Sarasota Concert Association  
The Sarasota Concert Association (SCA) is a nonprofit organization that fosters greater 
appreciation for world-class classical music by offering the community two engaging concert 
series. The Great Performers Series, in its 80th season, presents world-renowned orchestras, 
recitalists, and chamber groups; Music Matinees feature outstanding regional artists in free 
community concerts, and Special Events are presented in venues throughout the region. For more 
information about SCA, visit www.SCAsarasota.org.   
 
 
     -more- 

about:blank
about:blank


• NATIONAL SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA 
Monday, March 24, 2025, at 7:30 pm 
Van Wezel Performing Arts Hall 
 

Direct from Washington, D.C., Music Director Gianandrea Noseda leads the National Symphony 
Orchestra in Beethoven’s powerful Symphony No. 5.  Three-time Grammy Award-winning 
violinist Hilary Hahn joins the Orchestra in Brahms’ beautifully virtuosic Violin Concerto. 
 
CARLOS SIMON   Four Black American Dances 
BRAHMS  Violin Concerto 
BEETHOVEN   Symphony No. 5 
 
Presented by the Sarasota Concert Association. 
Tickets available at www.SCAsarasota.org or by calling the Box Office at (941) 966-6161. 


